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 10th September 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 6 Visit to Houses of Parliament 
 

Thursday 26th September 2024 
 

On Thursday 26th September, pupils from Year 6 will be visiting the Houses of Parliament as part of their 
learning on democracy. The children will have a tour of the Houses of Parliament and will learn about 
how democracy has been developed throughout history. 
 
Whilst we are fortunate that there is no charge to visit the Houses of Parliament, we are asking for a 
voluntary contribution of £8.00 for the train fare. Please note that this trip will have to be cancelled if 
not enough parents are willing to pay this voluntary contribution. 
 
Children will be leaving school promptly at 8.30am to ensure they arrive on time for their workshop at 
10.00am; please ensure your child arrives in school on time as we will be unable to wait for late arrivals. 
Children should be wearing full school uniform and comfortable shoes. 
 
Your child will need to bring a packed lunch and a bottle of water – no glass bottles or fizzy drinks 
please. If your child has a free school meal entitlement and you would like the school to prepare a lunch, 
please indicate their sandwich choice on the attached permission form. 
 
Payments should be made via School Money in the usual way and we would be grateful if all payments 
are received by Wednesday 25th September at the latest as this will enable us to buy the tickets in 
advance. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Miss F Renoldi  
Year 6 Class Teacher 
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Please return completed slip to the School Office by deadline of 25th September. 
 
 
Child’s Name: _____________________________________   
 
 
 

I give permission for my child to travel by train to the Houses of 
Parliament on September 26th 2024 and will ensure they arrive 
in school no later than 8.30am 

 

I confirm that I have made the payment of £8.00 via School 
Money 

 

I give permission for a member of staff to administer first aid to 
my child in the event of an accident 

 

I confirm that my child is in receipt of Free School Meals and I 
would like the school to provide them with a packed lunch 

Sandwich choice:  Ham  □   Cheese  □   Tuna  □ 

 

 
 
 
Parent Signature: __________________________________ 


